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Executive Committee Report 
 
Canada Basketball Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the motion regarding Canada Basketball Initiative – 2013 Operating 
Service Package, made at the January 23, 2013, City Council meeting, be 
amended as follows: 
in part 2 
• remove the phrase “provincial funding” and replace with the phrase “the 

Canada Senior Women’s National Basketball Team locating their 
headquarters in Edmonton” 

• remove the phrase “January 14, 2013, Office of the City Manager report 
2013CMI002” and replace with “April 24, 2013, Office of the City Manager 
report 2013CMI005” 
so that part 2 of the motion reads: 
That, subject to the Canada Senior Women’s National Basketball Team 
locating their headquarters in Edmonton and City Council approval of the 
2013 budget package, funding agreements between the City and the 
funding partners as outlined in the April 24, 2013, Office of the City 
Manager report 2013CMI005, be approved and that the agreements be, in 
form and content, acceptable to the City Manager. 

*Clerk’s note: This motion will require a motion to dispense with customary notice to be 
passed by Special Resolution (9 votes). 

History 

• At the April 29, 2013, Executive Committee meeting, the April 29, 2013, 
Office of the City Manager report 2013CMI005 was considered. 

Attachment 

April 29, 2013, Office of the City Manager report 2013CMI005 
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